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Public Works 

4/16/2014 

 

CumminsN Power, LLC 

7145 Santa Fe Drive 

Hodgkin, IL 60525 

 

Attn: Mr. Robert Alfini 

 Sales Engineer 

 

Re:  Lift Station Generators for two stations 

 

Mr. Alfini: 

 

Please consider this letter as your Notice to Proceed for the above indicated 

project effective April 16, 2014.  You have your executed copy of the contract and 

the Village has received theirs. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-620-5707. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

THE VILLAGE OF LOMBARD 

 

 

4/16/2014

X Luke Sharp

Lukas Sharp

Water Treatment and Wastewater Pumping Su...

Signed by: Sharp, Lukas  
 

 

 

 

 
cc: Brian Jack – Utilities Superintendent 

  

 


